
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

GENERAL ASSISTANCE ORDINANCE AND APPENDICES 
October 3, 2023 

 
6:35P.M. 

 
  
     The North Berwick Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
October 3, 2023 at 6:35 p.m. in the Municipal Building Room 212.  The purpose of the 
Public Hearing is to seek input on the revised General Assistance Ordinance and 
Appendices proposed to replace the existing Ordinance and Appendices.  The proposed 
Ordinance and Appendices were prepared pursuant to the Maine General Assistance Law 
(22 MRSA § 4305(4)). 
 
     The North Berwick Board of Selectmen encourages all interested residents to attend 
this Public Hearing. 
 
 


